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Press Release: 
Seniors Action Quebec Announces Appointment of New Executive 
Director 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Board of Directors of Senior Action Quebec, at its October 27, 2022 meeting, 
unanimously resolved to appoint Katia Toimil-Bramhall its new Executive Director. Katia, 
who had served as SAQ’s Interim Executive Director since February, 2022, has worked in 
the not for profit sector in a variety of roles for many years. In addition, she has work and 
study experience in Europe. 

She was the program coordinator for SAQ since 2019. In this capacity Katia managed and 
maintained the organization’s website and social media; wrote and produced quarterly 
newsletters and annual reports; built an online database of resources for English-speaking 
seniors; and managed its IT system. Prior to joining SAQ Katia served as a 
Communications Officer for the Quebec Community Groups Network (QCGN). Before 
joining QCGN Katia worked for the Thomas More Institute for ten years in different roles, 
including Information Services Officer, Website Manager and Readings Coordinator. After 
graduation, with MA in hand, Katia taught English to youth and adults, near Prague, in the 
Czech Republic. 

Katia holds a DEC in Liberal Arts from Champlain College, a B.A. from McGill University 
and a Master of Arts: Culture and Colonialism, National University of Ireland, Galway. She 
is trilingual – English, French and Spanish. 

Katia’s experience and knowledge of the English-speaking community, her easy manner 
and her organizational and communications skills will continue to serve our community 
well. 

We welcome Katia Toimil-Bramhall as Seniors Action Quebec’s Executive Director and 
wish her every success in her new role. 

Walter Duszara 
President 

 


